
From:
To:
Cc:
Subject:
Date:

Jennifer Ott
CityCouncil-List
Abby Thorne-Lyman; Alesia Strauch
FW: [EXTERNAL] Astra announces Department of Defense contract valued up to $44 Million 
Thursday, October 24, 2024 1:56:12 PM

Mayor and City Council:

Also, in anticipation of some closed session agenda items on the 11/6 agenda, I wanted to share the
below press release from Astra with you.

Thanks,
Jen

Jennifer Ott
City Manager
City of Alameda
jott@alamedaca.gov
c: (510) 867-8237

From: Sarah Henry <SHenry@alamedaca.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, October 23, 2024 9:06 AM
To: Abby Thorne-Lyman <athornelyman@alamedaca.gov>; Alesia Strauch
<astrauch@alamedaca.gov>; Jennifer Ott <jott@alamedaca.gov>
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Astra announces Department of Defense contract valued up to $44 Million

From: Katie Clark <kclark@astra.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, October 23, 2024 6:35 AM
To: Katie Clark <kclark@astra.com>
Cc: Press Relations <press@astra.com>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Astra announces Department of Defense contract valued up to $44 Million

Good morning!

Today Astra announced the awarding of a Department of Defense contract valued up to $44
Million. Find the full press release here: https://astra.com/news/dod-awards-astra-contract-
44-mill/

Cheers,
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Katie Clark
 
--

Katie Clark
Senior Creative Director, Marketing + Communications
kclark@astra.com
+1 415 385 6911
She / Her / Hers
 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTE: This message and any attachments are solely for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed and may contain
information that is privileged or confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, any disclosure, use or distribution of the information contained herein is
prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender by reply e-mail and immediately delete this message and any
attachments. In the event this email (including any attachments) contains technical data within the definition of the International Traffic in Arms
Regulations, it is subject to the export control laws of the U.S. Government. Transfer of this data by any means to a foreign person, whether in the United
States or abroad, without an export license or other approval from the U.S. Department of State, is prohibited.
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